
 

 

 

May 11, 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Members of Toledo City Council: 

 

Please find attached a copy of a new ordinance Dr. Cecilia Adams intends 

to introduce at today’s City Council meeting. It is the product of several 

weeks of thoughtful collaboration between members of City Council and 

my administration. Most importantly, it achieves the goals we all share to 

create an environment in which Toledo’s children have access to the 

resources they need to live happy and healthy lives. 

 

I am proud to support this ordinance, and I look forward to signing it as 

soon as Council passes it. Having earlier provided the written request 

required by Section 102 of the Charter, I am prepared to implement this 

ordinance once it has been formally approved. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 
Wade Kapszukiewicz  

Mayor 

 

 


